
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 26th November 2021 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of some of the arrangements we have made for Christmas this year. 

You will be aware from my previous letters that we are remaining cautious with regards to Covid, which 

is still present in our community. We have also shared with you our Outbreak Management Plan (A 

copy of this can be found on the website).  

I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding with regards to the weekly class 

assemblies. We had hoped to have been able to invite parents back to these assemblies by now, but, as 

you will appreciate, the safety of our children, staff and parents/carers, must come first. We hope that 

you have enjoyed watching the videos made available through Google classrooms.  

This Christmas, we are inviting 2 members of each family to attend the Nursery, Reception and KS1 

Christmas performances in the Hall, (See today’s newsletter for dates and times). We believe we can 

manage this safely by restricting numbers, asking guests to wear a face covering whilst in the Hall, 

sanitising on arrival and to leave the site promptly after the performance. 

Unfortunately, KS2 involves larger numbers and, as such, more difficult to create and maintain a safe 

gathering in the Hall. Therefore, all KS2 classes will have their performances recorded and made 

available during the last week of School.  

We are sorry that things could not be different, but be assured that we will make every effort to ensure 

that the children have a happy, festive experience in School. 

We will review the Covid data after Christmas and keep you informed of any changes. Until then, I 

thank you for you continuing support and understanding. 

 

regards, 

 

Tony Lynch 

 

Head of School 
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